PSEA Network meeting - Romania
16 January 2025, 10.00 — 11.00 (online only)

Participants: Tdh, UNHCR, East European Institute for Reproductive Health, ROUA Baia Mare, WHO,
Ateliere Fara Frontiere, Roma Education Fund, SECS, Novapolis, AMI, HEKS

Introductions and Updates from members and co-leads

No updates were provided due to the early stage of the year.
PSEA Focal Points of new RRP partners in 2025 were introduced.

Presentation of the SEAH Harmonizing Reporting Scheme by the CHS Alliance

An in-depth presentation of the SEAH Harmonizing Reporting Scheme of the CHS Alliance was
given by the coordinator, Mathilde Belli. The SEAH Harmonised Reporting Scheme is a global
system that simplifies SEAH reporting and collects comparable data on SEAH incidents. This
enables us to analyze trends and patterns, providing a clearer understanding of the issue to
prioritize corrective actions and resource mobilization. Incidents are reported on an secure
online platform, allowing participating organisations to access real-time data and visuals trends
at the country, global, and organizational level. Watch this short video to learn more about this
initiative and it’s added value!

The presentation was organized by the PSEA Network in Romania with a view to strengthen
survivor-centered approaches and raise awareness on the importance of effective, accessible,
and safe reporting mechanisms.

Planning for the PSEA Network Action Plan 2025-2026

AOB

A draft timeline on the planning for the PSEA Network Action Plan 2025-2026 was presented. It
will cover a period of approximately 1.5 months involving submission of a needs assessment,
consultation on a draft version and endorsement by the network of the final version.

No AOB were mentioned at this time.

Next Steps

The needs assessment form to feed the action plan will be sent out by 24 January 2025.
Next meeting will take place on 20 February 2025.


https://www.chsalliance.org/protection-from-sexual-exploitation-abuse-and-sexual-harassment/harmonised-seah/
https://youtu.be/lVORGbVgLP4

